
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Proposed Price Control Variations for Western Power 

PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority has begun publishing a number of public submissions it 
has received on its Issues Paper regarding a proposed price control variation from Western 
Power’s Access Arrangement for the third access arrangement period (2012/13 to 2016/17). 

These public submissions, along with all public submissions received prior to the submission 
deadline (4:00 pm WST on Friday, 31 May 2013), will be published on the Authority’s 
website shortly after receipt. 

On 17 May 2013, the Authority published a notice inviting public submission on the 
Authority’s Issues Paper on a proposed variation to the Access Arrangement for the Western 
Power Network for the third access arrangement period.  That notice, along with the Issues 
Paper, provides the necessary details for parties interested in making a submission to the 
Authority.    

The Authority appreciates input from interested parties on its Issues Paper and will consider 
the matters raised in submissions. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Tyson Self 
Manager Projects, Access 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
27 May 2013 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot_download/11341/2/20130517%20D106026%20-%20Issues%20Paper%20on%20Proposed%20Variations%20to%20WP%20AA.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/access/electricity-access/access-arrangements/western-powers-approved-revised-access-arrangement-aa3/
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot_download/11342/2/WP%20-%20Proposed%20revisions%20to%20price%20contro%20during%20Access%20Arrangement%20-%20Notice.pdf

	/
	INFORMATION
	Proposed Price Control Variations for Western Power
	Public Submissions



